Home Surveillance Cameras

The Cherry Hill Police Department recognizes that many residents maintain their own outdoor surveillance cameras. These systems have proven helpful while investigating crimes that have occurred not only at the residence, but in the immediate area.

The Cherry Hill Police Department is inviting any resident that maintains their own security system to send us an e-mail at Tips@CherryHillPolice.com including your name, address, and a contact phone number or e-mail where you can be reached in the event a criminal investigation is initiated in the area. The Investigative Unit would maintain a confidential log of those residences with surveillance systems and if contacted, you can decide if you would be willing to provide access to any images or videos. Any questions, please contact 856-488-7833. 
 
Police are reminding the public if you "see something, say something" by calling 9-1-1 or our non-emergency dispatch number at (856) 665-1200. Anonymous tips can also be sent to tips@cherryhillpolice.com. You may be the source of information police needed to solve a crime or intercept criminal activity.
 
Together we can work together to keep our communities safe.

